
 
   
 
To: COMO McFarren, Curtis Han, COS, CDR Keenan, District 11 Bd & Staff 
 
From: William Hale, ASC-Sector Humboldt 
Date: 20 Jul 2021 
 
Re: ASC-Humboldt Activity Report 
 
 
 
Division 8:   Continues to support Sector Humboldt through members’ activities. 
 
Flotilla 08-07, continues to maintain the fuel farm located at Point Arena Lighthouse which is 
critical to the Helo OPTs, The Flotilla also continues the cleaning the lamp room at Point Cabrillo 
Lighthouse.  
 
Flotilla 08-08 had patrols of Clear Lake on July 3rd and 4th. Due to dangerous low lake levels 
and thick vegetation, there will be no more Clear Lake patrols this year.  The Flotilla will be 
performing crew training and patrols at Lake Berryessa and Lake Sonoma. 
 
Flotilla 08-11, is exploring ways to get a facility to perform Aux Patrols.  
 
Flotilla 08-39, is conducting moonlight kayak patrols with NPS at Whiskeytown Lake and regular 
MOM patrols over July 3rd and 4th. The Flotilla has been in contact Whiskeytown NPS and 
AIRSTA HB to resume HELO OPS. Provided 300 Boating Under the Influence information cards 
to Sector Humboldt for Operation Dry Water. 
 
Sector Humboldt has been in contact with Flotilla 08-39 to schedule HELO OPS at Whiskeytown 
Lake. Sector requested and received support from Flotilla 08-39 in obtaining Boating Under the 
Influence information cards to be distributed during Operation Dry Water. 
 
 
End Of Report 
 
 
 

	


